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James,

In response to the additional information request, BWXT NOG-Lynchburg is submitting the attached 
file which contains an updated Page 10-31 for Chapter 10, Decommissioning.  Page 10-31 has been 
updated to correct the LTC decommissioning cost estimate figure to $36,965,380 to align with the 
surety bond amount contained on Page 10-5 of our 12/7/2021 submittal.  The password for the file 
will be sent in a separate email.

Thanks,
Steve

OFFICIAL USE ONLY

(Attachments: OFFICIAL USE ONLY)

Steve Subosits
Group Lead, Licensing and Safety Analysis
BWXT NOG-Lynchburg

From: Downs, James
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:07 PM
To: Terry, Chris T
Cc: Subosits, Stephen G
Subject: EXTERNAL: NRC RAI on financial assurance documents (EPID L-2021-DFA-0010)

Chris,

I talked with the NRC technical reviewer assigned to the NOG-L decommissioning funding 
plan submittal dated December 7, 2021 (ADAMS Accession Number ML21344A061).  The 
NRC reviewer expects that the only request for additional information is in regards to the
$46,178,218 figure in the decommissioning cost estimate for the LTC that does not appear 
to align with the associated surety bond.  As we discussed on the phone, NOG‑L should 
submit any page changes needed to correct the dollar figure(s) in the submittal.  The 
additional information should be provided within 30 days from the date of this email.
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Pending your response, we anticipate completing our review by June 23, 2022.  This date
could change depending on the findings of our technical review, urgent assignments, or
other factors.  We will promptly communicate any significant changes to this schedule.

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 2.390 of the NRC’s
“Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a copy of this email will be available
electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room, or from the
Publicly Available Records component of the NRC’s ADAMS. 

Thanks,

James Downs, P.E.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Senior Project Manager
NMSS/DFM/FFLB
301-415-7744

----------------------------------------- This message is intended only for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed and contains information that is proprietary to BWX Technologies, Inc
and/or its affiliates, or may be otherwise confidential. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, or the employee agent responsible for delivering the message to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete this message from your
computer. Thank you.


